Hoover Cardinal Golf Tournament P.O. Box 2063 El Cajon, CA 92021



Proudly Presented By:

Hoover Alumni Organization
and the Hoover Foundation

hoovergolfing@gmail.com

January 25, 2024

Dear Cardinal Supporter:

The Hoover Alumni Organization and the Hoover Foundation are hosting a golf tournament in support of programs for students currently enrolled at Herbert Hoover High School. Hoover is one of the oldest high schools in San Diego, with an enrollment of over 2,000 students from culturally-diverse backgrounds who are in great need of our support. All net proceeds from this event will be used to provide athletic programs, scholarships and support for special academic clubs at the school.

On June 1, 2024 the 3rd Annual Hoover Cardinal Golf Tournament will be held at Admiral Baker Golf Course. In order to make this a successful event, we need your support. We are looking for:

- Hole Sponsors @ \$175 per hole [Name or company logo posted at hole(s)]
- Luncheon Table Sponsors @ \$75 per table [Name or company logo on table(s) signage]
- Silent Auction Items, Raffle Prizes and Monetary Donations in support of Hoover.

All donor names will appear in our tournament program and be listed on our donor board. The Hoover Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, and your donation is tax deductible. One of our committee volunteers can pick up larger donation items, if neccessary. Make checks payable to: Hoover Foundation with the memo: Cardinal Golf. Mail checks to: Hoover Cardinal Golf Tournament, P.O. Box 2063, El Cajon, CA 92021. Please feel free to

Hoover Cardinal Golf Tournament, P.O. Box 2063, El Cajon, CA 92021. Please feel free to contact Monica or Eric for further information.

Sincerely,

Hoover Cardinal Golf Tournament Committee

Monica Belandres-Root, Chair Class of 1986 (619)250-0740 Eric Wong, Vice-Chair Class of 1975